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You are worthy...for You were slain, & have redeemed us to    God...out of every tribe & tongue & people & nation.  Rev 5:9

June 15, 2018 
Dear Praying friends,   
                         
Thank you for your prayers for our special church dinner and service with the Mazaks. We were encouraged to 
remember the power of God’s Word to save and to change lives. 

Simone and Diego are looking for work. Ilario’s work seems to be stable. 

Thank you for praying! Our one-room air-conditioner was installed—and we still haven’t had to use it. It has been a 
long time since we last asked prayer regarding our former internet company refusing to close our account. We recently 
received notice from them indicating they may be going forward with the cancellation. We’ll keep praying! 

We have the unexpected trial and blessing of working through choosing a meeting location for our church. After all the 
recent work that Tom and others have put into our current meeting place (rewiring, fixing walls, replacing light 
fixtures, painting, plus more), the landlord decided to raise the rent by 35% starting in October. Our church people will 
be voting this Sunday (the 17th) on whether to accept this price hike or look for a new location. Tom has found only 
one other viable meeting option at this point. Please pray with us as we maneuver through this decision and the 
major changes that it will probably involve.  

Our church has voted to form a legal association, which will aid in any legal transactions (such as a rental contract). 
This involves a lot of time and paperwork, and we would appreciate your prayer as we navigate this matter as well. It 
really needs to be completed before we can sign another rental contract. 

Please continue to pray for our church, for us, and for our coworkers that we will be humble and Spirit-controlled as 
we work through the many changes that are happening right now—including our transition into new leadership 
roles.  

We have had multiple opportunities to give out tracts and to speak of spiritual things with neighbors and others. Please 
pray for the salvation of souls such as: Ida, Chiara, Liliana, Michela, Mario, Monaldo, Alberto, Matteo, and Sandra.  

Thank you for your prayers! 

For the Sake of His Name, 
Tom, Stephanie, Daniela, Nino, Angelo, & Gabriella


